
MOTION 

 

Moved by: Pat Saito 
Seconded by: Stephen Dasko 

WHEREAS the Road Safety Committee has completed a four year term and has promoted 
public awareness and education for road safety initiatives, programs and issues. 

AND WHEREAS the Road Safety Committee will be scheduling an in-person tour of the Traffic 
Services and Road Safety Department and would like to celebrate the end of the committee’s 
term and thank the citizen members for their commitment. 

NOW THEREFORE Be It Resolved: 

That Council approve funding up to the amount of $600.00 from the 2022 Council and 
Committee Support Budget to the Road Safety Committee for an appreciation meal. 
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